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DEIJ Statement 

As an institution providing a coach training certification, aiming to become accredited by ICF, we 

ascribe to the core values of integrity, excellence, collaboration and respect. The foundation of 

these values is a shared commitment to diversity, inclusion, belonging and justice. 

We will place diversity, inclusion, belonging and justice at the forefront of every decision we make 

within our Association. As we continue the journey toward our vision, we will recommit ourselves 

to valuing the unique talents, insights and experiences that every coach and client brings to the 

world. 

Non-Discrimination Policy 

It is the policy of USJ/CFP that: 

• Recruitment and hiring of all personnel is conducted without discrimination against any 

individual with regard to race, age, religion, color, creed, national origin, gender, sexual 

orientation, gender identity, marital status, disability, or veteran status. 

• All staff and personnel will not discriminate against any employee or participant because of race, 

age, religion, color, creed, national origin, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital 

status, disability, or veteran status. 

• All individuals are welcome to participate regardless of race, age, religion, color, creed, national 

origin, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status, disability, or veteran status. 

• All employees, students, and other participants should be able to enjoy an environment free of 

discrimination and harassment. This includes, but is not limited to, discrimination or harassment 

in the areas of race, age, religion, color, creed, national origin, gender, sexual orientation, gender 

identity, marital status, disability, or veteran status. Our organization does not and will not tolerate 

conduct by any employee, student, volunteer, contractor, visitor, or vendor which unreasonably 

interferes with an individual’s ability to learn in a welcoming environment. 

Participants who wish to report discrimination are encouraged to follow the grievance policy 

outlined. USJ/CFP will promptly investigate all claims and reports of inappropriate conduct. 


